
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 11:56 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Richard Dicienzo 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
During a pandemic is not the time to raise rates, although someone like myself is fortunate enough that 
it wouldn’t affect me there is families that can’t afford increases to utilities like this. Pleas e consider 
keeping the rates where they are 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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